

Auditor Frank J. Gliha

Chief Fiscal Officer

MEMORANDUM

To:

All Geauga County Employees

From:

Frank J. Gliha Zwoulf Illeho

Subject:

Payroll Savings Bonds

Date:

August 27, 2012

Effective January 1, 2012, the Payroll Savings Plan, as offered by the U.S. Treasury's Bureau of the Public Debt and administered by the Federal Reserve, allows all employees to purchase electronic Series EE/I savings bonds. Electronic Savings Bonds are purchased at full face value in denominations ranging from \$25 to \$10,000. Savings bonds require a low minimum investment, defer interest until redemption, are flexible in that they can be used for short or long-term savings needs, and are a safe investment backed by the full faith and credit of the United States, among other benefits. For more information, please see forms and descriptions available on the Auditor's website: www.auditor.co.geauga.oh.us.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Courthouse Annex, 231 Main Street, Suite 1A, Chardon, OH 44024-1293

Direct Line: (440) 279-1600

FAX: Fiscal Office (440) 279-2184 * Real Estate/Appraisal (440) 286-4359

Web site: http://www.auditor.co.geauga.oh.us Email: auditor@co.geauga.oh.us

Financial Responsibility Today... Economic Rewards Tomorrow